
October 18-20, 2020 (Sarah) Radio Spot  
 
Hello.  My name is Sarah House and I am a junior at Pendleton High School.  I 
am an active participant in leadership and Astra, as well as a member of both 
the volleyball and varsity tennis teams.  This year, I’m a link crew director and 
assembly director for our school.  As a sophomore, I really enjoyed taking 
honors biology with Mrs. Hansen.  After high school, I plan to apply to BYU 
Provo to study microbiology.  I am a proud member of the buckaroo family.   
Go Bucks! 
 
 
 
 


